
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: foiarequests <foiarequests@dodig.mil> 
To: Patrick Eddington <PEddington@cato.org> 
Cc:  
Date: Mon, 11 Jan 2016 16:42:59 +0000 
Subject: RE: FOIA - Contact Us 
Dear Mr. Eddington, 

We received your request it is currently being processed. The estimated response date for your 
request is April 30, 2016.  Please feel free to contact this office back at any time pertaining to 
your request. 

Cordially, 

FOIA Requester Service Center 
Office of Inspector General 
Department of Defense 
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